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Dear Mr. Monnig: 

Waco. Texas 76703 

September 22, 1972 

This morning I visited with Mrs. Hawkins. She had heard from her 
elder son and he knows nothing of the meteorite. It is my guess 
the other son will know nothing about it, either. 

Mrs. Hawkins wants to discuss disposition of the meteorite with 
her sons when they are next in Waco--they usually visit her about 
once each year. In the meantime she says that the meteorite will 
be cared for properly. She expressed her interest in seeing the 
meteorite placed where it will best serve. I'll hazard another 
guess: that the family will prefer placing it in the museum at 
Baylor. 

Bryce Brown (curator of the museum) found the old label for the 
Brenham, Kansas, meteorite and a new sign has been placed in the 
display. He is concerned now as to the whereabouts of the Bluff 
meteorite. 

We will be glad to see you any time you can come by. Please give 
our regards to Mrs. Monnig. 

Sincerely, 

RLB:vs 


